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Boy Scout Leaders
  

We want to help you have a quality unit.  If you are not familiar with the Order of the Arrow, we
have a fact sheet  that will explain who we are.  We have been a part of the history  of the
council since 1956 and have provided thousands of hours of service.  We can help you with
Ceremonies, such as Eagle Ceremonies , help keep you informed if you
appoint a Troop Representative ,
give you some great resources such as a fun 
songbook
for use at your campfires and help with your first overnight or training your troop leadership.

  

You can connect with us by checking out the District Directory and contacting your district
chapter or by running into us at Scout events or Roundtables.

  

If you are a member of the OA already, why not register with the web page and then the full
library of the Resource center is open to your use.

  

Remember, the guys with the OA flap can help make a difference in your unit.  If you are a
former member, you can renew your membership.  Dues are $10.00 per year and you can
register here.  Our dues year runs from July 1st through June 30th.
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